
 

 

Dear Expectant Parent(s)… 

 We want you to know first and 

foremost that Jesus loves you!! He 

sees you right this very moment and 

He is with you!! 

No matter the decision you 

make, to parent or to place, it is the 

right decision. We are here 

to love and support you 

should you consider our 

family to place your 

precious child with. 

We are Caleb and Ashlin. We live in the 

foothills of the mountains on a Ranch. We 

love what we do. It is absolutely beautiful 

out here. There is so much room to run and 

play or simply be still. Caleb runs the ranch 

and Ashlin delivers mail on a country mail 

route 6 days a week for about 3 hours each morning. It is 

highly convenient 

considering our 

lifestyle with 2 busy 

little boys at home.  

Caleb’s parents 

live just across the 

road from us so the 

boys are able to be 

with them as 

needed any time of 

day or night.  



 

 

We LOVE this aspect of country living.  

Ashlin’s parents are just 20 miles over in the next 

town so the boys are able to be with them often as well. 

We adopted our now 2- and 5-year-

old sons at birth through matches made 

by CSSM. We have wonderful relationships 

with their birth 

mothers to this day 

and keep in touch 

through visits and texts. It is an 

absolute JOY to share the boys’ lives 

with them and keep them updated as 

they grow. We are so 

grateful our boys will be 

able to contact their birth 

mothers and families as 

they get older should they have questions or 

just want to get to know them better. 

 We love to fish and be in 

the mountains. The outdoors 

are something we enjoy as a 

family as it just 

comes with our 

livelihood as well. 

We would love 

nothing more than to add another 

to love to this bunch of ours. We 

look forward to meeting you and 

being a part of your journey!  

 


